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Shall the state remove the retail delivery fee from all deliveries made in Colorado.  In 
2022 a law was passed that stole money from Colorado residence for every attempted 
delivery made regardless of the cost or success.  This proposal would be to overturn the 
unfair burden the state has imposed on Colorado residence.  Currently the 29 cent fee 
which is a tax on all deliveries is 25+ percent of a common item costs like toothbrushes 
or soap.  Delivery fees are also charged per order even if the items are all shipped 
together.  This tax is a tariff charged by our government to control Coloradans, which no 
other state has adopted.  Legislators have no end to what they may charge for this fee 
as it started at 25 cents in 2022 and has grown 16 percent in only two years, which is 
why it needs to be removed.  All the retail delivery fee has accomplished is to rob tax 
payers one package at a time.  Elderly tax payers on fixed income or with mobility 
problems are now forced to chose between their everyday essentials or doing 
without.  The law was a disgusting tax that has been imposed on our residence.  And 
with this proposal it would be overturned.      
 
Jeremy 
 


